
CLASS V ROADS STUDY COMMITTEE
MINUTES

November 18, 2014

TOWN OFFICE CONFERENCE ROOM
1 HIGH STREET

LYME, NH

Approved

Members present: Mimi Weinstein, Sue MacKenzie, Fred Stearns, Jim Jenks, Bill 
Malcolm

Meeting called to order at 6:03 PM
Minutes approved from November 4, 2014

1.  Preliminary design of South River Road.  Noted the only thing missing is the 
elevations.  They are on the existing plan but not on the preliminary design.   This 
information is needed in order to put this out to bid.  Discussion followed of how to 
proceed with the process now.  Will develop a proposal for the Select board to 
present to Pathways for going forward.   Also discussed the possibility of getting a 
second opinion.

2.  Fred presented a new plastic open bottom culvert that can be installed for less than 
$5,000.   Felt that the dip by Hidden Valley would not be a good site for this as the 
soils are all silt and the whole culvert would continue to sink.

3.  Park and Ride-  Found an old well on site.  No longer in use.  Was used as drain for 
when Nichols  serviced lawn mowers. It was a drain for washing mowers.

4.  Borings on River Road Slump will be done Thursday 11/19/14.  Hopefully borings for 
the bridge over Hewes brook will be done at the same time.

5.  Good response from Budget Committee on our plans and projects.

6.  Suggestion was made that the Class V CRF may need to be used for the paved 
! road project.

Meeting adjourned at 7 PM
Next Meeting December 2, 2014.  

Respectfully submitted
/s/ Susan MacKenzie


